
 

Keeping Yourself Safe Week – Next week we will be looking at all the different ways we can keep safe. We 

have planned visits from the police, fire service and the police cyber safe department. We will kick off the 

week with a socially distanced rock concert focusing on self-esteem- by Rock Kidz! 

 

Safer School App – We would like our families to download the Safer School App. This provides lots of useful 

advice for Parents about supporting your child with being safe online. See below how to access this. 

 

Parents Evening – If you did not book an appointment this week for parents evening you have the opportunity 

to book for Thursday 13th May. Follow this link www.stpatricksprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk   

Year 2 parents you are able to book Wednesday 12th May and Thursday 13th May due to your parents meeting 

being cancelled last week. 

 

NSPCC Number day – Thank you for your kind donations we raised £145 today! 

 

Wednesday Word – https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/love?pid=MTA101634&v=26.7 

 

COVID Testing – School continues to follow government guidelines. If your child has symptoms (high 

temperature, a new, continuous cough, and a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste), they must get a PCR 

test - a lateral flow (quick) test is not enough. If they have these symptoms, everyone in the house must stay 

at home. We understand that this can be problematic, but we must keep everyone in our school safe. It is our 

duty of care to ensure that the guidelines are followed. We ask that you are kind to us, as we are really trying 

hard to keep everyone safe in these strange times. 

 

• Please wear a face covering and social distance when dropping off and collecting your child. This keeps 

us and other families safe 

• If any of the children, your family become symptomatic over the weekend or test positive. 

 Please email schoolclosures@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk 

• If you or child displays COVID-19 symptoms, it is essential that you book a PCR test and inform school 

ASAP 

• These symptoms are a high temperature, a new, continuous cough, and a loss or change to your sense of 

smell or taste 

 

PE TIMETABLE 

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y2- Monday & Friday 

Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

Y4 – Monday & Friday 

Y5 – Tuesday & Friday 

Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 

 

Important Dates for the Summer Term 1 
 

Date  Event  Time  Who  
10/05/21  Keeping ourselves safe week – all week we look at 

different ways to keep ourselves safe.  
All week  Pupils  

10/05/21  Rock Kidz – Rock Kidz will hold a rock concert in school 
(socially distanced in class bubbles)  

All week  Pupils (sorry 
parents)  

11/05/21 Adam Ellison (ADAM foundation) – Jed Roberts will 
provide a talk for Y6 about the dangers of knife crime. 

10:30 am Year 6 

13/05/21  Police visit – The police are visiting to talk to Y5 & 6 about 
being cyber safe and the dangers of hate crime. 

2pm – 3pm  Y5 & Y6  
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13/05/21 Parents Evening – Please book a slot using the school cloud 
link. If you were not able to book last week you can do so 
this week or are having trouble, please contact the office  

www.stpatricksprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk   
 

2pm – 5:30pm Parent/teacher 

14/05/21 Police visit – small talks around the school on how to keep 
ourselves safe. 

All day Pupils 

27/05/21  
 

Children finish normal time 3:15  Pupils  
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